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2007 Regular Legislative Session
FISCAL ANALYSIS OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION

Prepared by the Oregon Legislative Fiscal Office

MEASURE NUMBER: HB 2169 STATUS: Original
SUBJECT: Elimination of partial-year prorated licenses
GOVERNMENT UNIT AFFECTED: Oregon Liquor Control Commission
PREPARED BY: Adrienne Sexton
REVIEWED BY: Michelle Deister
DATE: February 15, 2007

2007-2009 2009-2011
REVENUES:
License Fees – Other Funds $ 273,750 $ 398,000

EFFECTIVE DATE: January 1, 2008

GOVERNOR’S BUDGET: This bill is not anticipated by the Governor’s recommended budget.

LOCAL GOVERNMENT MANDATE: This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or
shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution.

COMMENTS: The measure establishes that the fee for any annual license issued for a period of less
than one year is the full annual fee, eliminating prorated license fees. Based on categorical licensing
activity by quarters, the Oregon Liquor Control Commission estimates additional licensing revenue of
approximately $273,750 for the 18 months of the 2007-09 biennium. This amount would increase to
approximately $398,000 in 2009-2011.


